Queen of Angels Academy
Collége Queen of Angels
100 Bouchard Boulevard
DORVAL, Quebec H9S 1A7

March 12, 1986

To Whom It May Concern,

Our Secondary 3 students asked that someone come
to speak to them concerning the problem of nuclear war. A
few had heard of S.A.G.E. and recommended them. The
necessary arrangements were made and I am happy to say that
we are all very pleased with the sessions given.

. S.A.G.E. representatives shoued us the award-winning
film, "If You Love This Planet" and then followed up with a
frank, honest discussion of the enormity of the problem.
Most importantly they spoke of the reasonableness of hope
and the effectiveness of informed, concerted action. As a

- result a S.A.G.E. chapter is being formed in the school and
students are eager to sign up for further information and
meetings. One admitted, "When I first heard about this I
thought, Boring. I already know what there is to know! I
was wrong! I learned a lot, and I learned more willingly
because young people wers talking to young people.” The
speakers were factual, calm, clear and positive.

We would welcome a return visit for other levels.
The program is well worth having.
Sincerely yours,
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